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Notice from the Prefecture of the Papal Household: Celebration of Prayer for Peace in South
Sudan and in the Democratic Republic of the Congo

On Thursday 23 November 2017, at 17.30, at the Altar of the Cathedra in the Vatican Basilica, the Holy Father
Francis will preside at a Celebration of Prayer for Peace in South Sudan and in the Democratic Republic of the
Congo.

The Celebration is open to all, and does not require a ticket.


